
From: Holly Myers
To: Chelsea Benner
Subject: RE: BL-17-00004
Date: Thursday, June 01, 2017 3:44:02 PM

I see no issues with the boundary line adjustment from the PH perspective.
 

Holly R Myers
Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
P-(509)962-7005
Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us
publichealthisessential.org
 
 
 
 
 

 

From: Chelsea Benner 
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 9:31 AM
To: Justin Turnbull; Kelly Bacon; Holly Myers; Holly Duncan
Subject: FW: BL-17-00004
 
Good Morning,
 
Sorry for the pressure but I need to get this BLA to the Assessor ASAP. I took over this file for Dusty
and I could not find that you had had a chance to review it yet it has already been recorded so I
wanted to give you a chance to see it if you had not already before I give final approval.  Any way I
can get you to look at it today?  Thank you so much! And again I’m sorry for the rush.
 

Chelsea Benner
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Chelsea Benner 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Holly Duncan; Holly Myers; Kelly Bacon; Justin Turnbull
Cc: Dan Carlson; Jeff Watson
Subject: BL-17-00004
 
Hello Everyone,
I have taken over the processing for this BLA and I cannot see that it was sent out for comments.
Attached is the survey that has already been recorded, please look it over to verify that everything
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looks ok.
Thank you!!
 

Chelsea Benner
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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